
 

 

The EDFL will be transitioning to a new registration platform ahead of the 2024 community 
football season. 
 
The EDFL has been working with BHFC to support the transition of our Club and players onto the 
platform. 
 
The BHFC is committed to supporting the positive transition for our club and volunteers who 
dedicate so much time to our great game. 

The BHFC Committee transitioned over the PlayHQ during October / November.  

Player and volunteer registrations are planned to open on 18 December 2023. 

Player transfer window is expected to open on 1 February 2024. 

The BHFC will be holding a number of open days during Jan/Feb to assist players and 
volunteers with registrations. 

PlayHQ user guides, videos and other supporting material is available on the BHFC website.  

 

BHFC Registration Process season 2024 

 Register via the BHFC Online Store ‘SIGNUP’ page 
 You can register and pay directly in PlayHQ by selecƟng the ‘PlayHQ’ link 
 If you need more Ɵme and want to spread your payments using the BHFC Payment 

Arrangement Plans select the ‘Junior Payment Plan’ or the ‘Senior Payment Plan’ links. 
 Once you have seƩled your payment plans, the Treasurer will email you a ‘Voucher Code’ so 

you can register in PlayHQ. 
 You will sƟll need to register in PlayHQ eventhough you were on a payment plan, but don’t 

worry you can use your Voucher Code to avoid having to pay the BHFC playing tariffs but will 
sƟll need to pay the EDFL’s $10 fee as your voucher code won’t cover this payment.    

 


